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FEBRUARY THEMES 

 

GROWING 

 

2   -     4   

Conversion 

2    -  11 

                 Traditions 

2   -   18 

             Leading Others 

2   -   25 

            Work of Spirit 

 

 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

Building Lasting Relationships 

2     -   4    Stop & Wait 

 

2   -  11   Let Go 

 

2   -  18   Know the Power 

 

2   -  25  Accept God’s Leading 

 

 

 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Growing in Faith 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christians are facing 

challenges every day.  God 

is helping us deal with these 

challenges.  Additional prayer, 

more trust, greater support 

offered to each other, along 

with the encouragement that 

we find in His Word are helping 

us to persevere.  As we 

overcome, our faith grows and 

others are encouraged.   

Sermons each week are helping 

to give insight and guidance to 

HOW this faith growing process 

works.  Everyone growing in 

faithfulness and committed to 

the body of Christ will help us 

see God work in marvelous 

ways! 

 

 

Support 

Added! 

 
The Pine Run Church of Christ 

Board voted unanimously to add 

the ACMNP to our monthly 

support.  This ministry provides 

Bible Studies and leads worship 

services in National Parks across 

the country (2 in Michigan).  This 

summer, more than 300 college 

students will be trained to serve 

and go out to the various national 

parks and serve.  Our support helps 

equip young people to serve while 

spreading the message of Jesus.  

Our connection with this ministry is 

personal.  Dave Degler, who is on 

staff, helps train and equip these 

young people.  Dave married Dawn 

Berry (who grew up at Pine Run 

Church of Christ).   

Comments from our decision: 

Dawn Degler: “WOW!... So excited 

that my childhood home would 

think of me in that way… I can’t tell 

you how much you made my day 

with this.” 

ACMNP OFFICE: “That is exciting 

news!... We would like to thank 

and keep you updated on 

ACMNP…” 

  February 9                          6:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

II 
Banquet 

 

 
Tremendous opportunity to get to 

know others in the church better, 

while enjoying salad, lasagna and 

dessert.  We will also be remembering 

how God has shown His love to you 

over the past year.   The cost is free, 

but we are asking for people to sign up 

so we know how many to prepare for. 


